
Meeting with non-licensees/Industry Association:-  

CHBO-II coordinated in organizing the workshop in association with other BOs in BIS Northern 

Regional office. The objective of the programme was to interact with the Industry for 

augmenting the role of BIS in the quality eco system. PHDCCI congratulated BIS in arranging 

such workshop with Industry Association and appreciated the digitalization of BIS modules. 

DDGN chaired the workshop and welcomed the delegates for the workshop i.e. to make the 

Industry aware about the Latest steps being taken by BIS to increase efficiency in Standard 

Formulation Mandatory & Voluntary certification and testing of products. Head CHBO-II gave a 

presentation on formulation of National standards as well as participations of BIS in 

International Standardization. 

 

 


